
 
 

Enfield Board of Selectmen 

Public Works Facility 

Enfield, New Hampshire 
 

 

NON-PUBLIC MINUTES of March 27, 2017 

 

 

Board of Selectmen: John W. Kluge, Chairman; B. Fred Cummings; Meredith C. Smith 

 

Administrative Staff:  Steven Schneider, Town Manager; Alisa D. Bonnette, Assistant Town 

Manager 

 

 

 
Mr. Cummings made and Mrs. Smith seconded the motion to enter into Non-Public session at 6:01 PM, 

RSA 91-A:3 II  (a). Roll call vote: Mr. Cummings – aye, Mr. Kluge – aye, Mrs. Smith – aye. The motion 

passed unanimously. 

 

The Board discussed the position of Interim Town Manager.   

 

The Board also discussed allowing Steve Schneider to purchase his laptop and cell phone from the Town.  

Both pieces of equipment are near the end of their life.  The Board agreed that he could work out the cost 

of those items with Ms. Bonnette, and that new equipment would be purchased for the new Town 

Manager. 

 

Mr. Cummings moved to come out of non-public session at 6:04 PM, Mrs. Smith seconded, vote 

unanimous in favor of the motion.  

 

Mr. Cummings announced that the Board had determined that Ms. Bonnette would assume the role of 

Interim Town Manager on Friday, March 31, at 4:00 PM, at an increased rate of pay. 

 

 

 

 

__________________________________ 

B. Fred Cummings 

 

 

__________________________________ 

Meredith C. Smith 

 

 

__________________________________ 

John W. Kluge 

Enfield Board of Selectmen 


